
                                                                  
 
 

Report to the Academic Senate 
Wednesday, March 7, 2018 

 

Event Announcement and Request for Participation 

• On Wednesday April 4, CFA and Student for Quality Education (SQE) will host an action in 
Sacramento urging the governor and lawmakers to allocate more funding for the CSU and to 
ensure that qualified California students can get into the CSU, afford to stay, get the classes 
they need, and help to advance California’s society and economy.  We will rally at the State 
Capitol from 10 am to 2 pm to make our collective voice heard. 

We are asking faculty participation. Please contact us if you are able to attend or click here to 
RSVP to April 4 action! 

• On Friday May 4, 2018, CFA Pomona Chapter and Office of the President, Cal Poly Pomona will 
jointly host An Unconscious Bias Workshop. A detailed announcement of the workshop will be 
coming soon. Please RSVP at cfa_po@calfac.org.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. W. Xie – CFA Pomona Chapter President 
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